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Dear Mayor Lightfoot:

Please accept this letter of resignation from my office of Alderman, City of Chicago, 11,h Ward. It
has been both an honor and a pleasure to represent the wonderful residents of the finest communities
in the greatest City in the world. 1 have been fortunate to work with some of the most dedicated . .'
public servants who have done an outstanding job for our constituents and the 11lh Ward.

I am also honored to have served on the City Council with women and men who are committed to.
improving their respective communities and the City of Chicago. 1 would also like to thank ail ofthe .
employees of this City who go to work each day to ensure that our residents receive the critical;
services they deserve. Finally, it has been a pleasure to work with you to move Chicago forward.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patrick D. Thompson cc: Honorable Anna M. Valencia

Office of the City Clerk Printed on 5/5/2024Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

